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Prescribing for transgender patients [Correction]
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First published 4 July 2019

The article on prescribing for transgender patients (Aust Prescr 2019;42:10-3) has been corrected.

In the second paragraph of the ‘Monitoring’ section, the target estradiol level for transwomen on
treatment should be 400-700 pmol/L (not 400-700 mmol/L).
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